
Acknowledgement of
Country- Normanhurst
Public School
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land- the

Dharug people. We extend this respect to the elders, past and

present of the Wannagini Nation and to all Aboriginal people.

Always was and always will be, Aboriginal land. 

PBL Value of the Week -
Transitions

This lesson aims at teaching students the behavioural

expectations when moving around the school during class

and break times.

Principal's Message
Dear Parents,

Normanhurst Public School
3 May 2022 - Term 2, Week 2



A very warm welcome back. It has been a very busy start to

the term. The colour run was huge success and enjoyed by

parents, staff and students. My most favourite quote of the

day "I wish this day could last forever". Thank you Eve and

her team of parents for making the day so enjoyable and of

course thank you to all the parents for supporting this fund

raising initiative.  Thank you to the parents who participated in

the Working Bee, you had a difficult task cleaning up the area

behind NOOSH. It is looking a lot better. Thank you.

A reminder of the Term 2 COVID Protocols

Term 2 operational settings will remain largely the same as

Term 1 with additional measures to support continuity of

classroom learning.

Isolation requirements for close contacts have changed

meaning that from last week students and staff can return

to school as long as they have no symptoms and follow the

close contact guidelines to do so, including daily rapid

antigen testing (RAT) and wearing a mask indoors. 

Additional supplies of RAT kits have been distributed to all

students at Normanhurst PS.

NSW Health have updated the advice for students and staff

returning to school after testing positive for COVID-19

including the recommendation to wear a mask for an

additional 3 days after the 7-day isolation period. 

No student or staff member identified as a close contact will

be permitted to participate in in overnight excursions,

including school camps. 

What to expect in Term 2

The Cross Country is  on Thursday 5 May for years 3-6.

Permission notes and information was sent to via Skoolbag.

Our year 6 students will be going to Berry Sports and Rec

Camp  in week 3, 11 - 13 May.  Band Camp is on the

weekend of the 21 May. NAPLAN Testing will be taking place

May 10-20 as well as numerous excursions and many other

exciting events happening throughout the term. 



Enrolments for 2023 now open


If your child is of school age for 2023 or you have friends or

family moving into the local area, please get them to

 complete an enrolment form online.

https://normanhurs-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-

school/enrolment.html

To apply online, you must:

·        be an Australian or New Zealand citizen or permanent

resident

·        live in the local enrolment area for Normanhurst Public

School

 School Tours

Please contact the school office if you would like to take an

informal tour of our school. School tours will take place on the

following days next term.

Tuesday 17 May 2:30pm

Tuesday 7 June 9:30am

Tuesday 28 June 2:30pm

Applying for Year 5 entry to opportunity class in 2023

Thinking of applying for Year 5 entry to an opportunity class in

2023? You must apply online

at: https://education.nsw.gov.au/publicschools/selective-high-

schools-and-opportunityclasses/year-5

Parents can register online from 26 April to 13 May 2022. 

Intention to apply were sent home with year 4 last week,

please return these to the office once you have applied

online.

Mother's Day  Breakfast Friday 6 May

https://normanhurs-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://education.nsw.gov.au/publicschools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunityclasses/year-5


We look forward to welcoming all our Normanhurst mums to

breakfast on Friday morning. A big thank you to our P&C for

organising this event.

I wish all of our Normanhurst mums/grandmothers a very

happy Mother's Day on Sunday May 8.

Warm regards

Jacqui Gordon

Principal 

 

Term 2 - School Calendar

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/25555/c5aPiprFqRvAdtI6VNYSJGO6a05Q9Ng48sg8FwCR.jpg


Term 2 - Road Safety

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/25555/c5aPiprFqRvAdtI6VNYSJGO6a05Q9Ng48sg8FwCR.jpg
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National Walk Safety to School Day - Friday 20
May

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/26908/BXyiBVout6XImU0oL5O97d6j3xHMICyCpYzSN78D.jpg


Sport News - Update
PSSA will resume for -

Stage 2 PSSA - Week 3 

Stage 3 - Week 4 - (due to the Year 6 Camp taking place) 

Notes and further information will come out shorty to

successful students for PSSA.

NEW - Online Payments Information!

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/26908/BXyiBVout6XImU0oL5O97d6j3xHMICyCpYzSN78D.jpg
https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/25555/phS6Vnh8LKfbQMM21DXjR2DqjTtOrVhHsqXe9BCH.jpg


Cross Country will be this Thursday - and held at NPS during

the School day.  Parents due to restrictions are not able to

attend.

Darren Hills & Louisa Patel 


Sport Coordinators




Kindergarten - Learning how to measure

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/26908/NMR12E9gXZ0V0ahMkh4RCyG6Z3RVxUYzO5EqtCOI.jpg


Book Club - Orders
Don't forget to place your orders for Book Club!


Issue 3 orders close on 16 May 2022.  

Order online via the link below: 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx


Anzac Day Service @ NPS

2/3H Assembly Photos - end of Term 1

Ethan & Abigail

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/26908/Nfwur0h8bJcTv1xgpi9bDZDNn4k99gvbQd4pVvUk.jpg
https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/26908/thumbnail/wksYuORYzMXPVRUObZr79JyudrPz2T5wtMtApLhu.jpg


P & C News
P&C Meeting

The next scheduled meeting is on Monday 16th May and will

be conducted via Zoom. The agenda is attached. Email

secretary@npspandc.com for minutes.

Election Day BBQ and Cake Stall - VOLUNTEER

CALLOUT

We will be hosting a sausage sizzle and cake stall on Election

Day - Saturday 21 May. We are calling out for Volunteers to

man the BBQ and tables/stands and Bakers to please get

baking and donate your yummy goodies and cakes for sale

on the day to the general public. All profits will be for the P&C

fundraising benefit. Please get in touch with us if you can help

on the day, and if you can bake something, please email us

with your specialty so we can keep track of what types of

cakes will be available for sale president@npspandc.com.  As

always, please be mindful of anaphylaxis and intolerances so

no nuts goods please.

We can set up an online SignUp for Volunteers shortly, please

keep an eye out for it.

Trial Valet Pickup program

This is currently being implemented now. 


THE RULES: 


- Valet Pickup will start from 3.05pm to allow foot traffic to

clear first. 


- There will be NO REVERSE parking into car spots in the

yellow Pickup Zone, and - NO DOUBLE PARKING to wait to

join the queue (no obstruction of traffic flow); you will be

motioned to go around the block and back into Fraser Road. 


- Council Rangers will be enforcing rules and fines/demerits

http://secretary@npspandc.com/
http://president@npspandc.com/


and tickets will be issued if you do not obey the rules. 


- Please be mindful to abide by the pickup rules if you are

participating to make it a smooth process for everyone on the

road at the time.

NOOSH to become part of the P&C Association

This process is underway. Updates to follow.

Bonita Chan 


NPS P&C Association President 


president@npspandc.com

P & C - Fundraising & Social News - Colour
Run
Thank you to all the Parents who were able to kindly donate their time to help facilitate our very first

Colour Run on Friday 29 April.

We could not have done it without you! Bonita Chan, Brooke Lennox, Cara Glanville, Cate Mitiku,

Caz Innocente, Edd Smith, Elana Zunica, Ella, Erica Southern, Greg and Zanny Waters, Ian and

Jane Air, Julianne Hallam, Katrina Heckendorf, Kelly Jones, Kylie Roberts, Leah Manwaring, Lucinda

Pescod, Margaret Lee, Marilyn Jackson, Steph Farmer, Tennille Cheong. Plus our three wonderful

photographers that helped to capture great photos of the fun, Azam Vahabzadeh, Stuart Reid and

Xing Tan.

It looks like the final fundraising tally is just over an amazing $22,500. Our highest fundraising

student award goes to Amaya De Silva (3K), raising $1,000. Thank you Amaya for your

phenomenal contribution to this school event. Second highest fundraiser goes to Cara Chen (6M),

raising $570 and a very close third to Oliver Hadiardja (3S), raising $565. Well done! We are so

proud of your efforts and celebrate your success.

Highest fundraising class was 3S, raising a jaw-dropping $3,495. 3S you are a remarkable team

and can achieve anything you put your mind to.

5W gets the award for most profiles created with 19 students starting fundraising profiles. That is a

wonderful participation achievement of 5W.

http://president@npspandc.com/


From our 391 students, 195 profiles were created and 185 students raised funds. There are a limited

number of leftover sunglasses and rainbow headbands for children that didn’t make it on the day,

and these can be collected from the office (first in best dressed.)

Now is the time for all fundraisers to place your order for prizes. Please remember to log onto

your (My) Profile page and select your prizes up to the value level that has been achieved - which

depends on your final fundraising total!! Some great prizes to be won!!

You would have been sent an email with instructions to follow. 


Order before Friday 13 May. 


Any questions, email: fundraising@npspandc.com

Colour Run - Amazing Photos !!

Fundraising and Social News
Mother’s Day Breakfast – This coming Friday 6 May, 7.30-9am

The NPS P&C Committee is excited to welcome all our Mums, Grandmas and special people to the

2022 Normanhurst Public School Mother’s Day Breakfast!

http://fundraising@npspandc.com/
https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/26908/QjL4ZQksJu9VUuRurhXjuBYEhbKyjzJR40gATDdo.jpg


The morning will include a light breakfast and a great opportunity to connect with other members of

the Normanhurst community.

NEW! Our classrooms will be open so your little people can show you around.

When is it? Friday 6 May, 7.30-9am

Where is it? Normanhurst Public School

Who can come? Kids, mums, grandmas and special people

How do I get a ticket? Tickets are $10 per adult / $5 per child attending and can be purchased via

School24. Select ‘Events’ and ‘Mother’s Day Breakfast’. Tickets are available until Tuesday 3 May,

6pm.

We hope to see you there!

Mothers Day Breakfast - this Friday!

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/25555/JnAlaJkVuUOz7BRhct3IQwNMtPMjtbAInnZlzDtm.jpg


School Grounds working
Bee!
Thank you to our brave volunteers who made the Working

Bee on Saturday 30th April an enormous success. It started

as a rainy day where cancellation looked to be a strong

possibility. But they put on their wet weather gear and made

the most of our first Working Bee in 2.5 years. Thanks to the

P&C committee members Ian Air and Edd Smith who

organized, catered and taxied wheel barrows. The next

Working Bee will be at the end of Term 2/early Term 3. We will

hope for sunny fine weather and a bigger turn out so that we

can achieve even more. Pop us an email at

fundraising@npspandc.com if you’d like to be kept in the loop

for the next Working Bee.

Check out these fabulous “before and after” photos below! 

http://fundraising@npspandc.com/
https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/25555/JnAlaJkVuUOz7BRhct3IQwNMtPMjtbAInnZlzDtm.jpg


Fundraising - SAVE THE
DATE! Team Trivia @
Magpies, Waitara – Saturday
18 June
SAVE THE DATE!!! Team Trivia @ Magpies, Waitara –

Saturday 18 June 2022

Start rounding up your friends and family… Get excited and

book your babysitter now!!

Tickets available soon and the theme to be announced

shortly, so start planning your tables of 10…

Amazing Before and After Photos!!

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/storage/images/enewsletter/1727/26908/uDsSZbRhVRmY1oPCl2DP4WSq4wGzROsCXZcIThii.jpg


The annual Trivia night is an amazing opportunity to raise

funds to support our 2022 fundraising goal for our school. We

will be organising a number of auction items and prizes for the

evening. The ticket price will cover your seat at the table for

trivia and a wonderful night of memory making with the school

community.

If you are a business and able to supply a service or a prize

we’d love to hear from you. Prizes may include wine/gift

voucher/club membership/experiences.

If you have any questions about these initiatives, or would like

to suggest something new, we’d love to hear from you. You

can email Eve at fundraising@npspandc.com

Fundraising - Entertainment
Book
The Entertainment Book:

The Entertainment Book is now a digital membership via the

App. Give it as a gift, or use the offers within to save.

Complete 12-month memberships from the moment you join.

Membership covers savings on dining, activities, hotels,

shopping and gift vouchers. New offers are added

automatically to the App. 20% of each membership is

returned to support the P&C. Visit our school page today,

www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/205p842




P & C General Meeting NOM & AGENDA

http://fundraising@npspandc.com/
http://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/205p842
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Uniform Shop News
From Monday 9th May, all students are to wear their

winter uniform - order now so you are ready for the

changeover!

Orders placed via our online Uniform Shop will be delivered to

your child’s classroom on Friday each week. Order online at -

https://www.npspandc.com/uniform/

The Uniform Shop is open by appointment on Friday

mornings to purchase pre-loved items or try items on for size.

Book an appointment at - https://signup.com/go/cmDYUyW

Please keep all packaging and tags attached until your child

has tried on the clothes, in case you need to swap sizes. We

are unable to exchange clothes without their original

packaging.

Kristie Whitehead


NPS Uniform Shop 

Email: uniformshop@npspandc.com

Canteen News
Counter sales

We are very excited to be able to start with cash counter

sales in term 2 for both Recess and Lunch.   To ease

congestion at the counter, different years will only be allowed

to make a cash purchases on the following days.

Wednesdays: Year 3 and 4 ONLY

Thursdays: Kindy, Year 1 and 2 ONLY

Fridays : Year 5 and 6 ONLY

https://www.npspandc.com/uniform/
https://signup.com/go/cmDYUyW
mailto:uniformshop@npspandc.com


Frozen treats ordered on a lunch order can be collected any

day, please remind your children they need to bring their bag

to collect the treat Notes bigger than $5 may not be accepted

due to change limitations, please don’t sent large notes to

school.

Volunteers Needed

A big thankyou to all our volunteers last term, it has been

lovely to have you back and the children love seeing you.

Thankyou to Lin P, Margaret L, Xen F, Jie L, Tennile C, Val H,

Lee C, Cat H, Keri W, Linda G, Kristie W. I appreciate your

help and support

With Counter Sales resuming in Term 2 we would love some

more help so If have a spare hour or more to spare please

have a look at the Roster on school24 , we would welcome

your help. Tasks are easy and fully assisted. A little food

preparation but mostly packing bags and serving at the

counter.

Hot Dog Day Wednesday 18th May

We will be using the Boss Hogs Frankfurts as we have for the

past few years, They are Pork Free, Halal , Gluten Free and

reduced fat and salt.

There will be a veggie option available as well.

Paddle Pops, Drinks and snacks will be available to order for

lunch.

Order on School24 Events tab. Orders Close 8.30am Friday

13th May . Please refer to the event for all options available.

The regular menu will not be available on this day. We need

some volunteer helpers on the day ,If you are able to assist

on the day please email me.

Any questions please contact me by email

canteen@npspandc.com

http://canteen@npspandc.com/


Lisa Pang,


Canteen Manager


NORMANHURST PUBLIC SCHOOL


E: canteen@npspandc.com

Operation Art

mailto:canteencommittee@npspandc.com
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FREE resilience resources to help students
cope with recent & world events
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Lifeline - $2 Book Clearance
Sale

BARGAIN BOOKS FOR EVERYONE! BUY UP BIG AND

SUPPORT MENTAL HEALTH

Lifeline’s $2 Book Clearance Sale Hornsby War Memorial

Hall Sat 28/Sun 29 May, 8am–4pm

Lifeline’s famous $2 Book Clearance Sale is back. For the

price of just one small gold coin, you can buy one book, or a

couple of DVDs or CDs, while helping Lifeline to make a real

difference to other people’s lives.

Organised and run by a team of dedicated volunteers, this

COVID-safe fundraiser for Lifeline Harbour to Hawkesbury

(H2H) will be held once again at the Hornsby War Memorial

Hall, 2 High Street, Hornsby. The venue is conveniently

located next to Hornsby RSL Club and close to public

transport (across from Hornsby rail station and bus terminus).

On offer will be over 40,000 good quality pre-loved books for

sale in all genres, including general fiction, sci-fi and literary

classics in both hardcover and paperback, children’s books

and young adult reading, text books, collectibles, as well as

an enormous range of nonfiction books on art, science,

languages, cookery, craft, travel, gardening, history and

politics. There is also a great selection of DVDs and CDs to

choose from. All of it has to go for just $2 or less per item.

With so much excess stock to clear, Lifeline expects to draw

book lovers and bargain hunters from far and wide. So don’t

miss this giant clearance sale for one weekend only. All funds

raised will go towards Lifeline H2H’s suite of crisis support

and suicide prevention services, including the 24/7 telephone

hotline 13 11 14.

 



Event: Lifeline $2 Book Clearance Sale            

Venue: Hornsby War Memorial Hall, 2 High Street, Hornsby 


Dates: Sat 28/Sun 29 May 2022 


Times:  8am to 4pm, both days 

Payment:  Card/Eftpos preferred; cash welcome




Oakhill Annual Gala Day - Sat 14th May

NSW Transport - We're Hiring
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 Normanhurst Public School
Normanhurst Public School offers a caring, happy and safe

educational environment for all children.

 Normanhurst Road,

Normanhurst NSW, Australia



 +61 02 9489 1152

 normanhurs-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



 normanhurs-

p.schools.nsw.gov.au

https://www.google.com/maps?daddr=-33.7237551,151.0972347&amp;hl=en
tel:+610294891152
mailto:normanhurs-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://normanhurs-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

